
DATE: April 9, 2024 

TO: Prospective Respondents 

FROM: Mark Morris, Associate Procurement Specialist 

SUBJECT:     Addendum 1 to Invitation for Bids 39428 Apopka Marsh Flow-Way Gated Culvert 
Structure (C-2-C And C-2-D) Slip Lining . 

The following clarifications/changes are provided for your information. Please make all appropriate changes 
to your solicitation documents. 

The Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference scheduled for April 22, 2024, at 11:00 a.m., at Lake Apopka Field 
Station did not have the address included in the Pre-Bid information. 

Please use the following address 

Apopka Field Station 
25633 County Road 448A 
Mount Dora, FL 32757 

NON-MANDATORY PRE-BID CONFERENCE 

A Non-Mandatory Pre-Bid Conference is scheduled for April 22, 2024, at 11:00 a.m., at Lake 
Apopka Field Station.  Located at 25633 County Road 448A Mount Dora, FL 32757 

The purpose of the pre-bid conference is to allow potential bidders an opportunity to 
review the project area and to present questions to staff and obtain clarification on the 
requirements of the bid documents.  

Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on the Bid Form provided in the bid package. 

If you have any questions, please e-mail me at rmmorris@sjrwmd.com or Wendy Cox at 
wcox@sjrwmd.com.   
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